Marco Muia

From: Nick <nick@nickbrookes.co.uk>

Sent: 11 July 2024 16:30

To: Marco Muia

Subject: FW: EA inspection report - 26/06/2024

From: Smith, Jemimah <Jemimah.Smith@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 July 2024 15:52 :

To: Nick <nick@nickbrookes.co.uk>

Subject: EA inspection report - 26/06/2024

Good Afternoon,

| am emailing to let you know the compliance reports from the inspection | conducted on the 26/06/2024
will not be issued within the recommended 14 days.

Please expect them in the following two weeks. If there are further delays, | will keep you informed.

Kind regards,

Jemimah Smith
Environment Officer (Cheshire Waste)
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Knutsford Road, Warrington, WA4 1HT

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email
and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this
message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for
litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.




